
 
 

Dear parents/carers and students, 

I cannot believe we are half way through this academic year. I would like to wish you all a happy and healthy 
New Year. Our students have returned to school in 2024 looking very smart. I have been visiting lessons all this 
week to welcome the students back to school. I must say the students have settled in and are eager to learn. 
I hope the festive break allowed you and your family to gain some well-earned family time together and rest, 
ready to take on 2024. We certainly have a busy year ahead of us for school events! 

Our talented musicians have been working hard all year, with our Music Department and the Lincolnshire 
County Evolve Team, to put on a great showcase of their talents. On Thursday 11th January 2024 at 6pm, our 
students will be on stage at the South Holland Centre and I would like to invite you to this evening event. 
Tickets are available from www.southhollandcentre.co.uk/book-tickets and are £3 for adults and £2 for under 
18s. I cannot wait to see our students perform on the stage! 

Our current Year 11 summer examination is now fast approaching, with only around 15 school weeks left. 
Students should have started their revision in an evening, on a daily basis now. We have advised the students 
that chunking their revision is the best strategy. The students will receive their PPE grades, during a practice 
results day on Thursday 18th January 2024.  We have our Year 11 online Parents Evening this term, on Thursday 
25th January 2024 - please watch out for a letter from us, explaining how to log in and book appointments.  

I would also like to bring to your attention, details of our SLAT Recruitment Roadshows that will be taking place 
in February 2024. If you are interested in working for our Trust in a teaching or support role, we would like to 
see you at one of our events. By attending, you will have the chance to make a positive impression and get a 
head start in working for our highly successful Trust to progress your career. Details of the events are included 
at the end of this update and you can register here: www.slat.org.uk/vacancies 

I am very excited to start 2024 as Head of School at Spalding Academy. I cannot praise the school and students 
enough for their hard work, dedication and support. I look forward to being able to write to you with all our 
amazing achievements we have planned for 2024! 

Your sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jemma Curson 
Head of School, Spalding Academy 

 

Friday 5th January 2024 

 

http://www.southhollandcentre.co.uk/book-tickets
http://www.slat.org.uk/vacancies




 

You can follow Spalding Academy on our official social media platforms as follows: 

• www.instagram.com/SpaldingAcademy

• www.facebook.com/SpaldingAcademy 

• www.twitter.com/SpaldingSLAT 
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http://www.twitter.com/SpaldingSLAT

